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Dear Members,

It is our pleasure to announce that we have successfully partnered with Ariso Sushi, who will soon be serving
you authentic Edomae-style sushi and providing an exceptional dining experience at Masukomi Sushi.

Mr. Dojo, the fourth-generation President and CEO of Ariso Sushi, based in Fukui Prefecture, is dedicated to
serving only natural, wild seafood. The menu will include Echizen red snow queen crab from Fukui, which is
currently only available at Ariso's four restaurants in Tokyo.

Due to refurbishment that will be carried out in cooperation with our building management company, the
relaunch of the restaurant is slightly delayed, and we are now targeting an opening date in early June.

We look forward to introducing you to Mr. Dojo and his daughter, Erika, who is a Director of the Ariso Sushi
Company.

Thank you,

Toru Morishima
General Manager
Foreign Correspondents' Club of Japan
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